
 

 

          Friday 14th February 2025 

 
Dear Parents & Carers of pupils in Year 1, 

 
Now that your child has been using their iPad in school for over a term, we would look to 

invite you into school on Monday 10th March at 3:40 to share our vision for iPads with you 
and ask for your feedback in making this process even better for parents in Year One next 

year.  
 

The session will start with a presentation about iPads and how they are used throughout the 
school so you can see the digital path that your child will take as they journey through 

Western. The Year One teachers will then share specifically how iPads are used in class on a 

daily basis. The session will finish some top tips from Western parents who have been using 
the iPads with their children throughout the years.  

 
The session will end with an opportunity for you to ask questions. If you want to send in 

any question ahead of the session, please don’t hesitate to email me on the address below.  
 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 
 

Clare Howes 
 

Digital Lead 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


